
Hi guys 
 
Please accept this letter of support for the proposed new hotel .. we will have several coming over the next few days 
and will try and compile them into one folder. 
 
Many thanks .. seems like a wonderful project and opportunity for our City ..  
 
Best 
 
Kip  
 
Kip Keylock 
Business Development Manager 
Ph:  250-871-7766 
Cell:  250-218-6363 




